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2nd April 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Provision of free school meals vouchers from 20th April 
 
I very much hope that you are all well. 
 
The government has just launched its scheme for free school meals during the school closure due to 
covid-19. We will send you the codes, via email, to exchange for vouchers to the value of £15 per 
student per week. These can then be exchanged for e-gift cards for all the major supermarkets. 
 
A FAQ guide is included with this email. 
 
Initially we will issue codes for a three-week period from 20th April to 8th May and will, subsequently 
issue two weeks, if needed, to last until May half term. 
 
The codes will be emailed to the email address used for this letter. They are for a company called 
Edenred so look out for this, but the email will come from school. 
 
Please let us know if you have not received them by 20th April. If you need to contact us, please initially 
contact Ms Brown on cbn@ifieldcc.co.uk. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Rob Corbett, Headteacher, Ifield Community Colleg 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:cbn@ifieldcc.co.uk

